
 

 

 

 
18th March 2019 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Broadstone’s got Talent Show 
 
A group of Year 8 children have been working incredibly hard to put the show together and have been 
auditioning children from across the school. I have been very impressed by the confidence and enthusiasm 
shown by our pupils and the support they have shown to each other throughout the process.  
 
The show will take place on Thursday 4th April 2019 and will run from 5pm-6.15pm.  
 
Tickets will go on sale on Wednesday 20th March 2019 and can be purchased from pupils in the Reception 
area during the following times: 8.15am to 8.45am and 3.00pm to 3.20pm. Please note tickets are not 
available from the School Office. Tickets are priced at £2.00 for children and £2.50 for adults, cash only, exact 
money please.  Tickets are limited to 100 and will be sold on a first come, first served basis. We anticipate 
the event selling out, so get you tickets now to avoid disappointment! 
 
The winner or winners for the overall competition will be decided by selected judges. The children have been 
working very hard on their acts perfecting and practicing and would love for you to show your support 
 
There will be refreshments served during the interval, so please bring a few extra pennies! 
 
We look forward to seeing lots of you on 4th April. 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Miss J Palmer 
Teacher in Charge 
 
 
 


